
FURTHER CAUTIONARY 

STATEMENT 

15 February 2022

Further to the Cautionary Announcement dated 6 January 2022, shareholders

and members of the investing public are advised that following the roof collapse

over the cement mills on 11 October 2021, the cement mills have since been

restored back to normal. There is, however, some work that is still ongoing to

fully repair the roof.

The issue concerning the roof collapse will no longer have an adverse impact on

the Company’s operations.

The Company also advises shareholders and members of the investing public

that further to the Cautionary Announcement dated 26 January 2022, there may

be developments relating to the Company, the full impact of which is currently

being determined as it may have an effect on the Company’s securities.

Accordingly, shareholders and members of the investing public are advised to

exercise caution when dealing in the Company’s securities until a full

announcement is made.

By order of the Board

Faithful Sithole

Company Secretary


